
Deanwood School PTA 

Christmas Disco 

Friday, 15th December 2023 

KS1 (Years R, 1 & 2) 4:15pm - 5.30pm 

Admission £2 per child, cash only please. 

To be paid by Wednesday 13th December 

 

             Please note that we will be providing drink for the children,  
                                                  but no hot food.  

 
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT! FORMS RETURNED LATE AND PAYMENT ON THE DOOR, 

CAN NOT BE ACCEPTED 

If you have a child in KS2, please collect your KS1 child from the hall and 

then join the queue for KS2 disco. 

We want this to be an enjoyable time for everyone! If any child’s behavior prevents others from enjoying the 

disco their parents will be asked to collect them. All children must be collected by a responsible adult not 

an older brother or sister. Please note the school & grounds are a non-smoking area. 

 

Please bring money for the 

sweet stall in a named 

purse or wallet.  

No mobile phones please! 

 

 

One Fully Completed slip PER CHILD please. 

Child’s name:___________________________________ Class:______________ 

I give permission for my child to attend the disco on Friday, 15th December and I enclose £2 

Adult’s signature:_______________________________________  Date:______________ 
 

Contact telephone number for the evening: _____________________________________ 

Please give details of special dietary requirements (for sale of sweets):  

                                           _____________________________________________ 

 

 

Please respect the ‘In 

and Out’ door system 

at the end of the disco. 

This is for the safety of 

the children. 


